Allen, Amber

From: David Todd
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To: HPD Preservation

Cc: Eric Rangel

Subject: GF22-001167
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Dear Ms Allen,

| would like to state my opposition to the demolition proposed under case number GF22-001167. This demolition would
undercut long-running efforts to keep historic, diverse and affordable housing in our neighborhood.

Thanks for considering my views and including my comments in the case record.
David
David Todd

709 East Monroe Street
Austin, Texas 78704
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